
 

 

 

17 February 2020 

 
UPDATE ON THE IMPROVED ACQUISITION PROPOSAL FROM ATD 
 

Caltex Australia Limited (ASX:CTX) (Caltex) refers to its ASX announcement dated 13 February 2020, 
advising that it had received a revised, conditional, non-binding and indicative proposal from  
Alimentation Couche-Tard Inc. (TO:ATD) (“ATD”) to acquire all of the shares in Caltex by way of a 
scheme of arrangement at an indicative cash price of A$35.25 per share less any dividends declared or 
paid by Caltex (“Revised Proposal”).  
 
The Caltex Board considers that it is in the interests of Caltex shareholders to engage further with ATD. 
Accordingly, Caltex has decided to provide ATD with the opportunity to conduct additional due 
diligence on a non-exclusive basis. 
 
The Revised Proposal is subject to various conditions and there is no certainty that it will result in a 
change of control transaction. 
 
Authorised for release by: the Board of Caltex Australia Limited. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


